Andrew Crawford

With all the incoming new taxes being implemented by our out of control State government, I think
it is unethical to raise our certification fees! We are already being rung out and left to dry with all
the existing fees and taxes statewide. Cut government spending, cut the fat and make people show
up to work and be productive. That will open up funds for good use. Some of use don't make 100k a
year and have families to feed and support! Our state just seems like they want to make it harder!



